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Dear: Colleagues, Friends, and Supporters! 

The Antigua and Barbuda Alumni International collected hundreds of toys from companies and residents across 

the Diaspora and distributes them to thousands of children in Antigua and Barbuda. With the help of our TD 

Bank Staff, delivering good and a great initiative. Together, we make play possible for families struggling, 

children in need, and children with special needs, and many others. Thank you so much for your generous 

donation or contribution to Antigua and Barbuda Alumni International Inc., first Toy Drive for Antigua and 

Barbuda. 

As you know, Hurricane Irma has left over 90% of the infrastructure on Barbuda in rubbles.  
We are face with needy families and individuals in our community go without proper food, shelter, and 

essential medical care every day due to a variety of factors including low wages, job loss, injuries, illness, age, 

and more. While all of us are susceptible to hard times, children and the elderly are at the most risk, and they 

make up the largest number of clients we serve. 

This Toy drive was a start to a brighter future for some. We cannot thank you enough. 

Please continue you to keep us in your prayers and visit our Facebook page you can find information there on 

our upcoming events and volunteer opportunities. 

https://www.facebook.com/ABAIIncUSA/ 

Thank you again, and we look forward to your continued support. 

Sincerely, 

Rosannette Kirby 

President 


